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Kaiser Permanente is developing a program to implement the Colorado End-of-Life Options Act.   To ensure we are meeting the needs of eligible members who request medical aid-in-dying as an end of life option, we have begun implementation of an interim policy. Pending additional legislative or regulatory changes, we expect to have a final policy in place by the end of May.
Kaiser Permanente has successfully implemented similar laws in Oregon, Washington and California and we are confident we will be able to do so in Colorado as well. We are guided by our commitment to support the physical, emotional, and spiritual health of each patient at the end of life as well as our commitment to complying with the law’s requirements. We realize there are strong emotions and opinions around medical aid in dying. Provider participation is optional and we will support all physicians and providers whether they decide to opt in or opt out of medical aid in dying.

